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26th March 2024 

Dear Students, Parents and Carers, 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to let you know about our end of term 

arrangements, share some vital information about Year 11 revision classes and let you about 

free activities your child can access in Salford over the Easter/Spring holidays. 

End of Term Arrangements 

Attendance in the final week of term is compulsory. Term will end on Thursday 28th March at 

12:30pm. All students in the Academy will receive a free lunch on this day of a hot grab and 

go and a drink as they leave. Students are to return to school on Tuesday 16th April at 

8:25am. Year groups with 90% or more attendance will receive an ‘own clothes day’ as a 

final day treat. I will send out a quick letter about this on Wednesday afternoon. 

Year 11 Revision Sessions – Easter/Spring Holidays 

If you are a Year 11 parent, you will have received a personalised letter from our Senior Vice 

Principal Mrs. Robinson about Easter revision classes for your child which are being run by 

our own staff. This will include a timetable of sessions they should be attending. With the 

GCSE exams starting only three weeks after Year 11 return from holiday, Year 11 students 

really must attend these. 

Y11 Parents’ Evening, Thursday 18th April, 3:30pm – 6:00pm 

 

A message to Year 11 parents - please make the time to meet your child’s teachers on 

Thursday 18th April March from 3.30pm-6pm. 

 

Attending this final parents evening is essential as it will give you a chance to support your 

child through to the GCSE exams which begin 18 days after the Year 11 Parents’ Evening. 

  

The evening will give you an opportunity to receive the results from your child’s recent mock 

exams and speak with your child’s subject teachers for the final time to find the specific steps 

they need to take to be successful during their exams. 

  

Teachers will be available for you at any time from 3.30pm until 6pm in the Sports Hall. 

  

Light refreshments will be available, and an opportunity to enter a free raffle to win a hamper 

of prizes. 

  

Please confirm your attendance by completing this short form here. 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Thy0jhdn7kmxsytkD9zrB1sYPzbXhWtKlTI-75d-S_lUMzVQSjNMTENNWFNHVlZVU0pGR0EwMERSUy4u
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Activities in Salford over the Easter/Spring Holidays 

Running from the 25th March to the 12th April, children aged 4 to 16 who are eligible for free 
school meals can access a range of free activities including baking and cooking, arts and 
crafts, sports, music and more as part of Salford’s Holiday Activities and Food programme 
(HAF). All sessions can be booked via www.salford.gov.uk/HAF and include lunch. 
   
If anyone has any difficulties making a booking please contact the Health Improvement 
Team via health.improvement@salford.gov.uk or 0800 952 1000 (option 2) Monday to 
Friday, 9am to 4.30pm. 
 
Our local Beacon Centre next door to the Academy is also holding events for children across 

both holiday weeks on the 3rd, 4th, 10th and 11th April as part this Easter Holiday Activities 

and Food programme. (HAF). The offer includes indoor games, FIFA online tournaments, 

outdoor games, arts and crafts. Sessions are free and include a hot meal and drinks for 

children. For more information scan the code below: 

  

We wish you a lovely holiday and look forward to seeing you again on Tuesday 16th April at 

8:25am. 

 

Mathew Rogers 

Principal 

 
 
 

 
 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http%3a%2f%2fwww.salford.gov.uk%2fHAF&c=E,1,qPV-1XivovVuHwnRV5UYyy7OLBDGfcQEIeIflyN4vo0uOcONncUK2Lcmd_zZHRUCWEy77cHtRNYRU2iyiqI1fSeN3KBeodI9PF4HYTrGwyok6Sl-fpX-G3Ms6XE,&typo=1
mailto:health.improvement@salford.gov.uk
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